
 

      August, 2013 Newsletter       

      Welcome back to all of our old friends and to our new friends, we are glad 
you chose Wellington to watch your child learn and grow. We are looking 
forward to seeing everyone on August 7, 2013 at 6:15pm-7:15pm for our 
Annual Open House. Parents a reminder  Wellington is a “Cell Phone Free” 
school. During pick up and drop off is your time to interact with your child’s 
teacher and a chance to be involved in their learning. We thank you for your 
continue support in this matter. Also please be mindful of our car loop, it is a 
one way please adhere to the sign. Let the learning begin!! 

                                  Thank you,  

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at              
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com     Enjoy!   Thank you,  

        Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

 

                                                      

          Administrator’s News… 

                 

                

             “August Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

Back to School! 

Our Letters for August are… 

“Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd” 

     Our Numbers and Shapes for August   are… 

“0,1,2” 

“Circle & Square” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Green & Yellow” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 
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Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

        “August, 2013” 
 
Open House: August 7, 2013 
6:15pm-7:15pm 
 
Parents Night Out:  
August 16, 2013 
6:30pm-10:00pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                           
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students & staff in August’ 2013… 

                                               
         
    Michael Stiedle…8/4 
    Kaleb Brown…8/7 
    Layna Ayala…8/14                                          Staff… 
    Lillian Michaels Moore…8/30              Bonnie Rothschild…8/27 
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        Infant News 

 

                

   .  
Hello and let’s kick off a new month. Your babies are 
having a blast!  Chandler and Kellan are now crawling all 
over the room.  Joslyn is now taking steps, and Alexis is 
rolling all around the room. Neymar is enjoying playing with 
the toys and watching his friends.   
Juan is enjoying eating his jar food, and Erick is kicking and 
pulling on the hanging toys.  
                                
                      Thank you, 
           Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

                 

           Development 2’s News 
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It’s August;  time sure flies when you’re having 

fun! Let’s welcome Ava into our toddler class and 

Ms. Lala.  We are so glad to have you both.  

This month is all about back to school. We will be 

having fun reviewing our letters and numbers and 

singing the ABC’s.  

Parents please be sure to check your childs cubby 

on a daily basis and review our parent board on 

your way out for any new information. Any 

questions or concerns please feel free to let us 

know.  
                            The Todd’s 
 
                          Thank you,  
             Ms. Caitlin, Mrs. Jessica, 
                          Ms. Lala & Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  

                      

                  

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

              

         
            Here we go a new school and new adventures! 
   We will be learning letters, ABC’s and 123’s including the colors yellow 
and green. We will be sending home Sir Wellington with a friend on 
Friday’s. This is part of our literacy and parent involvement. Getting our 
kids to enjoy reading is a plus. Please   make sure to check your cubby on 
Friday’s to see if he goes home with you.  
  Parents feel free to write in Sir Wellington’s journal about all your 
adventures and add a few pictures as well. We look forward on reading 
about the time spent with Sir Wellington. Please check file folders daily and 
have a great month. 
                                      Thank you,  
                                     Mrs. Karen & Miss Tiffany 

      As we end July, and our blast-off travels, we eagerly look forward to and 
welcome the new month of August. Back to school is the theme and more 
learning adventures are ahead for us.New art projects, language skills, number 
counting and so much more. Parents please make sure to read our classroom 
parent information board for upcoming events and activities 
   With that in mind our season is always tropical and changing, so please keep a 
change of clothes in your chuld’s cubby. Label all items to avoid mix ups! 
 We would like to thank our parents for signing up for our cooking activities. We 
appreciate your help week after week, and the children enjoy trying new things.  
   
                                      Thank you, 
                                Mrs. Cherie & Mrs. Janell 
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             VPK News  

 
   Saying Goodbye is hard to do so see you later “Winners” and 
have a fun school school year and do your very best.  
Now a great big  welcome to  my new friends.  I’m so excited 
planning an exciting school year full of fun and cool activities.  
   Parents a reminder open house will be held on August 7

th
  at 

6:15pm.-7:15pm. in the 3B classroom. We hope to see you 
there, can’t wait to meet you all.  Again have a safe school year 
to all my “Winners” I will  miss you all very much.  
    
 
                                       Thank you,    
                                          Miss Russ  
                        
                             

                                      

          Wellington Winners/Dev. 3B  
                          

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   
  Hello August, we had so much fun studying our planets and now we 
are getting ready for back to school, families and friends. Please take the 
time to read our parent iformation board for upcoming events. Reminder 
open house will be on August 7, 2013 at 6:15 pm.-7:15 pm. Please 
come and be informed on some of our learning activies that your child 
will be learning and getting them ready for kidergarden. 
   Parents thank you for making our cooking activity a success we do 
appreciate everything yo do. Parents keep in mind our cubbies are very 
small, a change of clothes, a small blanket and sheet is all you will need. 
 Please make sure all your belongings are labeled as well.  
               
                          Thank you, 
 
                                  VPK teachers 
                        Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya 

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


